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Spring 2018: Newsletter No. 6
Dear Parents and Carers,

 Who would have expected another snowfall in the middle of March- and the third snow day? The problem is that schools are expected to make decisions early and it seemed by 7 am that we would be significantly short- staffed and that side roads were treacherous, with sub-zero temperatures forecast.  So once again I apologise for any disruption caused to our families and hope that this time the children were able to enjoy the snow experience in slightly less icy conditions than last time. 

Community Concert
Our annual showcase for pupils learning an instrument takes place tomorrow, Tues 27th. Invitations have been sent out to parents and other guests. If your child is playing or singing in the concert and you have not received an invitation, please contact the office urgently. 

Good news
I am very pleased to announce that the Governors have appointed Broadmayne’s new Headteacher to take over in September. Our Chair of Governors, Peter Knell, has written a letter informing you of the successful candidate. The children will be told in assembly and the letter will be sent home tomorrow.
World Book day
Our re-scheduled celebration was wonderful, with a fantastic turnout for our “Read with a Relative” session. It’s a great pleasure to wander around the school and see so many adults and children sharing the joy of books. The World Book Day Tokens we sent home can be exchanged for selected books up to Sat 31st March- this deadline was extended due to so many school closures across the country.

Sports Relief
All children and most staff took part in the activities, with an impressive show of energy- one child even completed 100 laps of the playground! Many thanks for your generous donations, totalling £123.21
Cricket Assembly & Lessons

On Monday 16th April, we are fortunate to have a cricket coach coming to run an assembly for the whole school. We are delighted that Year 1 & Year 2 will be having an outdoor lesson afterwards – please ensure your child’s P.E. kit is in school.

Pizza Day
Mr Bazzell and Mrs Collings led the day’s baking in our cob oven; the pizzas were delicious and we were especially pleased to welcome our pre-schoolers, who by all accounts produced the biggest pizzas!

Cool Kids
Please be aware that Cool Kids will finish at 5.30pm this Thursday 29th March – please can you ensure that your child is collected by this time – Many thanks.
Yr 2 assembly
We are looking forward to Yr 2 class assembly on Wednesday 28th March at 9.10am in the hall.

Dippy the Dinosaur 
Please see Mrs Colling’s letter, also coming out today with full details.

And finally..
The Easter holidays seem to have arrived rather quickly this year! I do hope all our families will have a lovely break and find opportunities to relax and have fun. We look forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday 16th April for the Summer term. 

Yours sincerely

Mrs M. Austin




In Dorset 
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